
 
 

  

14th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Attendance Reward Trip 

 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has qualified for our Attendance Reward Trip on Thursday 30th 

March 2023. 

The trip will take place during the school day and students will enjoy 1 hour of bowling at Hollywood Bowl, 

plus a meal. The cost for the trip is £10 which also includes transport there and back. This has been done 

below cost price, and means we are able to take all those students who have achieved 98% attendance 

and above, whilst also maintaining good behaviours within the academy.  

There are limited places on this trip so spaces will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. If there 

are additional students who would have liked to go we will consider a second trip after the Easter break. 

Please could you confirm by scanning the QR code, or clicking on 

the link below, by Tuesday 21st March 2023 to secure your 

child’s place. Once your child’s place on the trip is confirmed you 

will be able to pay £10 via the ParentPay app which must be 

completed by Friday 24th March 2023.  

https://forms.office.com/e/d2BbdWUJPU 

If you have any questions or queries regarding the trip, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Hayley Richley 

Principal  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/d2BbdWUJPU

